Rotary

Zone 22

Dear Club President

We are ARCoM, please click here to find out more about District
Governor D9400 Annemarie Mostert and your fellow Rotarians’
invitation to yourclub.

and
With some thlrty Rotary

applications already received, we are extending the

Thank you for your commitment to Rotary and its
peace-building initiative. Please send any questions
you may have to arcom@rotaryzone22.org
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